
 NARROMINE SHIRE COUNCIL 
ORDINARY MEETING BUSINESS PAPER – 13 AUGUST 2025 

QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE REPORT 

The following Question with Notice has been received: - 

Question With Notice from Cr Smith 

1. PARKING AT DUNDAS PARK AMENITIES

Does Narromine Shire Council have any plans to improve/extend parking in the 
vicinity of the public toilet in Dundas Park?  

Currently, there is limited parking and those with trailers and caravans are finding it 
difficult to find enough space to park safely. Once the Narromine Aquatic Centre 
reopens, parking will be at a premium and this will exacerbate the situation. 

Response from General Manager 

Please see report from Director Infrastructure and Engineering Services. 
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